
From:                                         Ross Baker <surreybat@posteo.net>
Sent:                                           21 April 2024 19:24
To:                                               Town Planning
Subject:                                     2024/0122 Burhill
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Dear Sir/Madam, Thank you for consulting the Bat Group regarding the above application. We have read the accompanying Ec͏͏ ﻿

 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for consulting the Bat Group regarding the above application.
We have read the accompanying EcIA prepared by Ecology by Design, from
which it appears there are no significant issues posed for the local bat
population by these proposals.
 
--
Regards,
 
Ross Baker
Surrey Bat Group
4 Locke King Close
Weybridge
KT13 0TA
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